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At the September 2023 Board of Directors meeting, the Board voted to accept the updated plan
for 2023-2025. Updates include an increased focus on empowering members, supporting the
safety, health and wellbeing of the library community, and engaging, mentoring, and supporting
those new to the profession who are the future of the library field. With this plan, MLA will also
continue to focus on supporting intellectual freedom and protecting the First Amendment. The
updated plan also prioritizes future ready libraries, advancing and preparing for what’s next for
the library profession.

  

As an organization that values those who are shaping the field for the future, we will be
investing our time and resources to expand this work throughout each of our goal areas:
advocacy, knowledge, and community. View the MLA Strategic Plan 2023-2025  (pdf).
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